
Announcements 

Society for Women in Philosophy 
For information on SWIP membership, which includes receiving program 
announcements, the national SWIP newsletter, and a discount subscription to 
Hypatia, contact the SWIP chapter in your area: 

Eastern SWIP: Executive Secretary: Christa Davis Acampora, Department 
of Philosophy, Hunter College/CUNY, West 1413,695 Park Avenue, New York, 
NY 10021. (christa-acampora@umit.maine.edu) Treasurer: Jessica Prata Miller, 
Department of Philosophy, University of Maine, 5776 The Maples, Orono, ME 
04469-5776. Phone: (207) 581-3865. (Jessica-Miller@umit.maine.edu) 

Midwest SWIP: Executive Secretary: Crista Lebens, Department of Philoso- 
phy and Religious Studies, University of Wisconsin-Whitewater, Whitewater 
WI, 53190. Phone: (262) 472-5269. (lebensc@mail.uww.edu) Treasurer: Dr. 
Nancy McHugh, Assistant Professor of Philosophy, Wittenberg University, 
P.O. Box 720, Springfield, OH 45501. (nmchugh@wittenberg.edu) 

Pacific SWIP: Executive Secretary: Sarah Goering, Philosophy, California 
State University, Long Beach, 1250 Bellflower Boulevard, Long Beach, CA 
90840. (sgoering@csulb.edu) Treasurer: Mary Ann Warren, 415 Drake View 
Drive, Inverness, CA 94937; Philosophy Department, San Francisco State 
University, 1600 Holloway Ave., San Francisco, CA 94132. Home Phone: 
(415) 663-1511. Work Phone: (415) 338-3137. Fax: (415) 663-1913. (103103.5 
52@compuserve.com) 

SWIP-L, an electronic mail list for feminist philosophers, is the e-mail informa- 
tion and discussion list for members of the Society for Women in Philosophy 
and others who are interested in feminist philosophy. To subscribe to this list 
send the following one-line message: SUBSCRIBE SWIP-L <YOUR NAME> 
to: listserv@listserv.uh.edu. When you want to post messages on the list send 
them to: swip-l@listserv.uh.edu. The purpose of the list is to provide a place to 
share information about SWIP and other feminist philosophy meetings, calls 
for papers, jobs for feminist philosophers, etc., as well as to engage in more 
substantive discussions related to feminist philosophy. While the list is open to 
both SWIP members and non-members, it is meant for feminist philosophers 
and theorists. It is free of charge. The SWIP-L‘s “owner” is Linda Lopez McAli- 
ster. If you have questions, please e-mail her at mcalister@chumal.cas.usf.edu 

The Society for Women in Philosophy’s Web site is: http://www.uh.edu/ 
-cfreelan/SWIP/. Please send any comments or suggestions concerning the 
Web site to Cynthia Freeland at Cfreeland@uh.edu. 
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